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Nursery Reception (Classes 1 & 2) 

 

Year 1 (Classes 3, 4 & 5) Year 2 (Classes 6, 7 & 8) 

As the weather is improving we would like to 
remind you of our policy: 

 

 Please send your child with a water bottle everyday (plain water 
only). Water fountains are available around school to re-fill their 
bottles. 

 Please send your child with a sunhat if you feel this is necessary.  

 On warmer days please apply sun cream before your child comes 
to school. (You can buy sun creams that last for the whole day)  

 Please send your child with a coat everyday as the 
British weather changes constantly!  

 

Let’s hope we have a lovely Summer! 

Thank you for your co-operation.  

Messages from Mrs Benton 
At Rowena Academy, our school community has a duty to safeguard and 
promote the welfare of children. Our Designated Child Protection Leads 
are Mrs Benton, Ms Kahler and Mrs Maddison.  

If you have any concerns about the welfare of a child in our Academy, 
please speak to one of the designated staff. 

Here are some useful links to help keep your child safe online: 

http://ceop.police.uk/  

http://www.thinkuknow.co.uk 

http://www.childnet.com/  

http://www.netsmartz.org/Safety/SafetyTips 

http://www.kidsmart.org.uk/  

http://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/topics/stay-safe 

Safeguarding 

     Follow us on Twitter for news and updates:    @DeltaRowenaAc 

In Year 2 this week we have been finding out about another 
‘Historical Hero’, Florence Nightingale. 

She is remembered for showing people that nursing was a very 
important job and she changed the way injured and sick people 
were treated. 

Year 1 have enjoyed being Plant Detectives this week and have 
been exploring different types of flowers.  

We have done a fantastic job at investigating the similarities and 
differences of wild flowers and garden flowers using our outdoor 
area.  

This week in Reception the children have enjoyed continuing their 
learning all about the life cycle of a butterfly and observing the 
changes of our own caterpillars. They also read a non-fiction 
book and wrote amazing facts which they could remember.  

This week in Nursery we have enjoyed designing and making our 
own pizzas. We chose our own toppings! We had pepperoni, ham, 
cheese , peppers and mushrooms. Then we put them in the oven 
to cook and then enjoyed eating them!  

Some of them tried mushrooms for the very first time! 
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